
 

General Manager’s Meeting Summary 

March 2024 

3/8: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. The 
Board met in regular session. The agendized items consisted of Central Valley 
Flood Protection Board encroachment permit applications from the Union Pacific 
Railroad and the Riverdale RV Resort and a discussion on re-configuring the 
elections timeline. 

3/14: Public Outreach Committee meeting with Eric Grotenhuis from Page 
Design. The Public Outreach Committee held a web meeting with Eric 
Grotenhuis to discuss his company’s capability to assist the District with printed 
and digital public outreach materials. The work would cover the Annual 
Newsletter, visual aids and materials for public events, and possibly an e-mail 
blast. 

3/20: Central Valley Flood Control Association Board of Directors meeting. I 
attended this meeting to discuss regional levee operations and maintenance 
topics. Items of discussion included hiring a consultant to find candidates for the 
Executive Director position, State funding for Delta Levee Subventions, the 
USACE Sac Bank program, and the National Flood Insurance Program. 
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